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Maths:

We have been using the language of ‘more than’ and ‘fewer than’ to compare quantities. We
have also been learning how to subitise larger quantities by looking at the smaller groups within
the whole and then adding these back together.

English:

We read the story of ‘The Naughty Bus.” We were shocked by the Naughty Bus’ antics and we
had lots of fun writing about the adventures of The Naughty Bus during our writing sessions. We
have been building our stamina and practicing writing three sentences during our writing ses-
sions. It has been hard work trying to remember all of our capital letters, finger spaces and full
stops whilst also trying to remember our sentences and making sure our handwriting is nice and
neat. We have done a great job!

Understanding the World and Out- Photos
door Learning:
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As the season changes, we have been on the
look out for signs of Spring. We planted a
runner bean in cotton wool inside a clear
cup. We watched with fascination as the
seed split and sprouted first one root and
then a network of roots. We were amazed at
how quickly the stem and leaves grew.
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Reminders
Homework and Reading Books
The children’s stretch and challenge books, and their ‘Reading Challenge’ books will be changed
on Tuesday and then again on Thursday. This ensures that the children have new books to read
and share over Easter. Please ensure that the books that are issues on Tuesday are read by
Thursday, as this will allow us to change them ready for the holidays.

-Thursday 28th March— Reward day and the last day of term.
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